
 

 
 

 
Wednesday 24th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
TRIP DETAILS – West End Musical ‘Come From Away’ on Wednesday 8th December at 2:30pm 
 
As part of your daughter’s music scholarship programme we are pleased to announce we have secured tickets for 
west end musical ‘Come from Away’. 
 

This will be an excellent opportunity for your daughter to develop her understanding of musical theatre through 
seeing one of the best productions currently running in the West End. 
 

The show has been well received with outstanding reviews: 
 
‘I haven’t been reminded of the power of kindness and tenderness in humans for a long time until I experienced 
Come from Away it reaffirmed that when we come together, no matter what challenges face us, we can succeed. 
Now more than any time in all of our lives, we should adopt this message of humanity.’ 
Luxurate Life Magazine rating it 5 stars 
 

‘Amazing, heart-warming, funny and full of great music to an unforgettable event in time... and a true story too. I’ve 
seen it twice and would happily go again...’  
Review with 5 stars Tripadvisor 
 

Travel:  Free travel to Central London via public transport, leaving CHSG at around 1:00pm returning at 
approximately 5:15pm (we will notify parents of the exact time after the show has finished)  
 

Cost: The trip will be free  
 

Requirements: Please give your consent by returning the reply slip. 
 

Emergency contact number for school trip mobile:   07925655100 
 

Behaviour Expectations Your daughter’s place on this trip is subject to satisfactory behaviour, attendance and conduct 
within school and this will be constantly monitored before the trip. If your daughter’s attendance or behaviour is 
deemed to be unsatisfactory, she will not be allowed to participate. 
Whilst on the visit please emphasise to your daughter that she will be required to follow the instructions and advice 
of the Party Leader and other accompanying adults as well as demonstrating correct theatre etiquette at all times.  
 

If you wish to discuss the trip further please do not hesitate to contact me at sogden@carshaltongirls.org.uk or email 
the Enrichment and Events Coordinator at snadeem@carshaltongirls.org.uk 
 

Thank you for your continuing support of the Scholarship Programme. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miss Ogden 
Head of Music 
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Please Return Reply Slip To: Miss Ogden   
 

Please return by Wednesday 1st  December 2021 
 

West End Musical ‘Come From Away’ on Wednesday 8th December at 2:30pm 
 
 

Student’s Name: -----------------------------------------------  Tutor Group: ---------------------------------------------------------- 

 

I would like my daughter to participate in the above visit. I am aware of the travel details for the day.  
 
I acknowledge that I have already signed and returned a Generic School Consent Form to allow my daughter 
to participate in the visit.  
 
I give permission for my daughter to be dismissed and make her own way home from Carshalton Station 
around 5:15pm.  
 
I do not give consent for my daughter to make her own way home and I shall come to collect her. If someone 

else will come to collect her from Carshalton Station at 5:15pm please enter their name here 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Students Mobile Number………………………………………………………… 
 
Medical Information:  Please provide details of any conditions requiring medical treatment including any 

medication........................................................................ 

 
Emergency Name …………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Emergency Contact number: ............................................................................................................... 
 
 
Signed: -----------------------------------------------(Parent/Guardian) - Date: -------------------------------------- 
 
 

 

 

 

 


